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South African Heritage Resources Agency 

PO Box 4637 

Cape Town 

8001 

 

Attention: Ragna Redelstorff 

 

RESPONSE TO COMMENTS RECEIVED: CHUBBY CHICK 
RENDERING FACILITY: APPLICATION FOR ENVIRONMENTAL 
AUTHORISATION, WASTE MANAGEMENT-, WATER USE- 
AND ATMOSPHERIC EMISSION- LICENSES 
 

We hereby acknowledge receipt of SAHRA’s comments for the Chubby Chick rendering 

facility project.  

 

Mr Anton Pelser of APelser Archaeological Consulting was appointed to undertake the 

necessary site investigation and assessment for the proposed project. His findings, as 

contained in the document Anton Pelser. November 2015. Letter of Exemption for Full HIA & 

Short Report on Site Visit on 6th of November 2015, indicated that the area where the 

wastewater collection tank is to be constructed has been extensively disturbed and that, from 

a Cultural Heritage perspective, the development should be allowed to continue without the 

required full Phase 1 HIA. 

 

Mr Pelser’s Letter of Exemption for Full HIA & Short Report was submitted to SAHRA for 

review via the SAHRIS website on the 16th of November 2015. 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 
 
_________________ 

Lizette Crous 
Environmental Assessment Practitioner 


